
Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal


From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal


Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2019 9:57 AM


To: Stephen Maurano - NOAA Federal


Cc: Cathy Marcinkevage; Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Dan Lawson - NOAA Federal


Subject: Help with SRKW updates?


Stephen, Cathy said you could be available to help with some SRKW section updates.  Here's what updates


are needed:


1. Correct "salvage-density table" is in the workbook Salvage density for SRKW prey_salvage.xls (in R:\Draft


BiOp\7_Appendices\Appendix SRKWprey\Data for admin record)


2. Make sure ChinookProduction_V4 srb.doc (in R:\Draft BiOp\7_Appendices\Appendix SRKWprey) has the


correct "salvage-density table", and all associated text refers to the correct numbers.


3.  Make sure  SRKW effects analysis V5.doc   (in R:\Draft BiOp\2_ESA\2.5-2.6 Effects of the Action\Effects


on SRKW) has the correct "salvage-density table", and all associated text refers to the correct numbers.


4. Check Integration SRKW V2 DL.doc (in R:\Draft BiOp\2_ESA\2.8-2.9 Integration and Synthesis and


Conclusion) to make sure nothing needs updating (I took a quick look and don't think these loss specifics are


mentioned, but please confirm and correct if needed).


Dan, I don't think this changes your analysis, just makes sure the correct values from this analysis are


included.  We got some clarification on the modeling this week and learned that despite being called


"salvage", the original results in the workbooks were already (for salmonids) converted to loss. Sigh.


Thanks,


Barb


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612


barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online

www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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